
Notice to Bidders 

 

The Sanilac County ISD - 175 E. Atkin Road-Peck, MI 48466 will receive proposals 

from certified roofing contractors for re-roofing the Sanilac Career Center-Area C& Bat 

175 E. Atkin Road-Peck, MI. 

 

A Mandatory pre-bid meeting and walk through will be held on November 22, 2022 at 

11:00 am local time. Bidders are to meet at the Sanilac Career Center - Main Entrance - 

175 E. Atkin - Peck, MI. Site visit to the Special Education Services Building will be 

immediately after Sanilac Career Center site visit. Bid packages will be handed out at 

this meeting. 

 

All sealed bids must be received at the Sanilac County ISD - Superintendent Office at 

175 E. Atkin Road-Peck, MI 48466 or before December 6, 2022 at 3:00 pm local 

time.time). All bids will be opened publicly and if qualified, read aloud. All bids must be 

in plain envelopes marked "Sealed bid for Sanilac ISD 2023 Re-Roofing". Proposals 

must be received before 3:00 pm. Proposals received after the designated time may not be 

opened. Evaluation of the proposal and awards by the Sanilac County ISD will be at a 

later date. 

 

The Sanilac County ISD reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids and to waive 

all irregularities in Proposals. Proposals shall remain firm for forty-five (45) days from 

date of Bid Opening. A 5% Bid Bond will be required before any bid is read aloud 

100% Performance, Labor and Material Bid will be required. 

 
Any questions regarding school procedures should be directed Mr. Duane Lange- 810 

648-4700. 


